Vilece, Victor

From: Syed, Riaz <riaz.syed@deq.virginia.gov>

Sent: Friday, August 20, 2021 1:47 PM

To: Vilece, Victor

Subject: Re: Chaney Enterprises - King George Facility - AST Registration

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Mr. Vilece,

On August 17, 2021, | received the AST registration form 7540-AST dated August 17,
2021 for the subject facility. The facility ID number assigned is 3012533. Based on this
registration, our tank registration records have been updated.

FYI the owner or a duly authorized representative of the facility or AST shall renew the
registration every five years or whenever title to the facility or AST is transferred (change
of ownership), whichever occurs first.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Thanks!

On Tue, Aug 17, 2021 at 3:19 PM Syed, Riaz <riaz.syed@deq.virginia.gov> wrote:
Mr. Vilece,

| got your tank registration. | will contact you if there are any questions on my review.

Thx!
Riaz

On Tue, Aug 17, 2021 at 11:08 AM Vilece, Victor <VVilece@chaneyenterprises.com> wrote:

Mr. Syed,

Attached is the AST Registration for the tanks at our King George facility.

Thank you,

Victor Vilece



VICTOR VILECE
Environmental Project Manager

C 301-861-6094

CHANE

ENTERPRISES

2410 Evergreen Rd, Suite 201 | Gambrills, MD 21054
301-932-5000 | ChaneyEnterprises.com

»

CLICK HERE FOR DETAILS

The information, data, and charts embodied in this email are strictly confidential and are supplied on the understanding that they will be held confidentially and not disclose
third parties.

WARNING: Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the source of the email and know the contents are s:

Riaz A. Syed

Tank Compliance Inspector

Virginia Department of Environmental Quality
Northern Regional Office

13901 Crown Court, Woodbridge, VA 22193
Ph: (703) 583-3915

www.deq.virginia.gov/tanks

FOIA request please send your request to NROFOIA@deq.virginia.gov

Please note: In light of the current COVID-19 issues, correspondence from this program will be
as email and/or PDFs. Hard copies (if needed) will be addressed once these issues are
resolved. Thank You.

Please see the following web page to sign up for email notification regarding implantation of Virginia's
updated UST regulation. Click on "Tanks Program Mailing Lists" in the blue box.
https://www.deq.virginia.gov/Programs/LandProtectionRevitalization/PetroleumProgram.aspx
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